From: liz callaghan

Sent: 06 December 2022 17:16
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Proposed Red Willow licensed premises

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

You don't often get email from

arn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing this email in order to state my opposition to the proposed granting of a license to Red Willow brewery, Sutton Garrison, Byrons Lane, for the provision of alcohol to be consumed on the premises and with the playing of both live and recorded music throughout the week. This is essentially in a mostly residential area and would impact on myself and other residents in the nearby area.

Regards,

Elizabeth Callaghan

Macclesfield

Sent from my Galaxy